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Comments: I am writing to voice my concern about the proposed development at Holland Lake. This area is a

unique  treasure for Montana residents, and it's low-key current development and setting offer recreational

opportunities that will be seriously altered by the proposed development.  It is clear that the proposal will lead to a

substantial increase in use of the surrounding area, and the shift to year-round operation of the lodge is likely to

have significant affect on wildlife use of the area.  The development "brand" of the proposed operating company

does not appear at all in line with the historic and current use values around Holland Lake. I urge you not to

approve this development proposal.


